
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: File No. SR-NYSE-2021-44 

 
FROM: Marlene Eguizabal-Olsen 

Division of Trading and Markets 
 
DATE: April 4, 2022 
 
RE: Meeting with GTS Securities LLC 
 

On April 1, 2022, staff of the Division of Trading and Markets (Michael Coe, Mark Donohue, 
Steve Kuan, Meg Olsen) met with Robert Airo, Richard Grant, and Ari Rubenstein of GTS 
Securities by conference call to discuss the above referenced proposed rule change by the New 
York Stock Exchange and the comment letter of March 16, 2022 submitted by GTS Securities. 



MEMORANDUM



TO:	File No. SR-NYSE-2021-44



FROM:	Marlene Eguizabal-Olsen

Division of Trading and Markets



DATE:	April 4, 2022



RE:	Meeting with GTS Securities LLC



[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 1, 2022, staff of the Division of Trading and Markets (Michael Coe, Mark Donohue, Steve Kuan, Meg Olsen) met with Robert Airo, Richard Grant, and Ari Rubenstein of GTS Securities by conference call to discuss the above referenced proposed rule change by the New York Stock Exchange and the comment letter of March 16, 2022 submitted by GTS Securities.



